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Transit Update Notice #1 Issued on: 

May 30, 2025 

TTC service changes:  

Starting Monday, June 2, 2025, to August 2025  
*Content/timeline accurate at the time of printing 

On May 11, 2025, City of Toronto crews began replacing the 142-year-old watermain at the 

intersection of King Street East and Church Street.  

Starting June 2, 2025, the City of Toronto will close the King Street East and Church Street 

intersection to through traffic to complete watermain replacement on the south side of the 

intersection. This will be followed by streetcar track renewal that will be conducted by City of 

Toronto and TTC crews. 

TTC route diversions 

504C King and 504D/304D King 

replacement buses will divert 

around the intersection as follows: 

• Eastbound: from King Street 

West and Yonge Street via 

south on Yonge Street, east on 

Front Street East, north on 

Jarvis Street to King Street East 

to resume regular routing. 

• Westbound: from King Street 

East and Jarvis Street via south 

on Jarvis Street, west on Front 

Street East, west on Wellington 

Street East, north on Yonge 

Street to King Street West to 

resume regular routing.  

 

 

Service changes to 504C King and 504D/304D 
King replacement buses due to King Street 
East and Church Street intersection closure 
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Transit Update Notice #1 
 

503/303 Kingston Rd, 508 Lake Shore streetcars and 304 King (Over Night) streetcars will 

continue to operate via Queen Street between Broadview Avenue and Spadina Avenue, via 

Church Street, Adelaide Street/Richmond Street, and York Street. 

504 King streetcars will continue to operate via Queen Street between Broadview Avenue 

and Shaw Street, via Church Street, Adelaide Street/Richmond Street, and York Street. 

Wheel-Trans service will remain accessible in all areas where local traffic is permitted 

Thank you for your patience while we work to improve the infrastructure in Toronto. 

 
 

For more information 

Scan the QR code, visit ttc.ca/KingChurch, or contact:  

Michael Vieira, Senior Community Liaison, 437-551-4609, Michael.Vieira@ttc.ca, or  

TTC Community and Stakeholder Relations staff, KingChurch@ttc.ca  

https://www.ttc.ca/routes-and-schedules/503/0
https://www.ttc.ca/routes-and-schedules/508/0
https://www.ttc.ca/routes-and-schedules/504/0
https://www.ttc.ca/routes-and-schedules/504/0
http://www.ttc.ca/KingChurch
mailto:Michael.Vieira@ttc.ca
mailto:KingChurch@ttc.ca

